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Dear parents, carers, and students, 

Supporting Young People and their Families with SEND: 

I wanted to bring to your attention two opportunities that exist to support young people and their 
families with special educational needs. 

The first opportunity is a support group for families supporting neurodivergent children.  Details 
about this are attached. 

The second is an opportunity for our young people, to join Inspire2gether which is a SENDIASS 
young people’s group; see below for further details. 

 

Marking Armistice Day 2023 

Sherburn High School will be marking Armistice Day on Friday 10th November.  Students will be 
able to purchase a poppy in school from Monday 6th November, don’t forget some loose change!  



 

And finally… 

As always, and especially post Ofsted, can I thank you all for your on-going support; it certainly 
isn’t taken for granted!  Have a lovely half term and I look forward to welcoming students back to 
school on Monday 6th November. 

Kind regards, 

 

Miriam Oakley 

Headteacher 

 


